AFNYSTBATAVIA CHAPTER



Date: April 20, 2022

Time: 7:02pm

Officers In Attendance

Louie Lang, Gary Hammond and Mike Bruggman

Approval of Minutes

The minutes from the las meeting were not read and were approved by the Members.

President's Report

Our Treasurer Dennis Spanitz has been very ill and can no longer carry out his duties. The Officers are making attempts to retrieve the Chapter's paperwork and information from Dennis. All information will then be collected and organized electronically.

A change to the Chapter's bylaws was proposed. The Officer positions of Secretary and Treasurer should be open to former sworn Members and non-sworn Members. The Officer positions of President and Vice President will remain open to only former sworn Members.

We would also like to change the Chapter's bylaws and allow non-sworn Members to vote.

Kathy Hartman has agreed to become the new interim Treasurer for the Chapter.

Please give information about the Chapter to any potential Members. We would like to increase or membership if possible.

Treasurer's Report

Dennis Spanitz was not able to attend the meeting. Any Member requesting information can contact the Officers.



Vice President's Report

The HR 218 shoot will be held on July 20th this year. Please only sign up to shoot if you plan on attending.

Secretary's Report

We are aware there are several issues with membership dues, stickers and Member cards. Dennis has not been able to keep up with his duties as Treasurer. It appears we will need to almost start over with all of the records. We plan on creating new cards for Members and to have new stickers made. This will take some time.

The Batavia Chapter email is listed below and can be used to contact any of the Officers.

bataviaretiredtroopers@gmail.com

The Batavia Chapter website is worked and can be found at the address below.

https://afnystbatavia.weebly.com/

New Business

Al Kurek is attempting to set up a veteran's museum in our area and is looking for help from our Members.

Announcements

No new announcements.

Next Meeting

May 18, 2022 at the Polish Falcon in Batavia, NY at 6:30pm

A motion to adjourn was made and was passed.